From:

Sent: 13 January 2015 23:27
To: Planning

Subject: 2014/0145/P

Dear Camden planning,
Re: 2014/0145/P

| am not against the principle of my neighbours adding on to their apartments but, as a resident of
the building, | would like the reassurance that...

1. Communal lifts will not be relied upon by the building team.

2. The car park and access to it will not be used by the building team.

3. Work will not take place between 7pm and 7am.

4. The common parts on the 7th floor will not be over used by the building team.
Regards,

Peter Straker, Flat 12, The Panoramic.



